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Matt Northrop

From: Matt Northrop
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 1:42 PM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - May 30, 2025

Niguel Shores Community Association 
Community Update – May 30, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
Wall & Area bordering Selva Road – East of the Vehicle Gate 
This section of the wall is moving (leaning) and out of an abundance of caution the association’s 
structural engineer has recommended the area be closed until the wall is repaired. Please do not enter 
the area within the temporary fencing that was put in place today along Windward Drive (show in below 
photo) until further notice.  
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 

 
 
 
 

33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 

(949) 493-0122 
 


